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NOTE REGARDING ATTACHED TRAFFIC STUDY 

 

As of 12/13/2013 the following traffic study has been updated to match the latest changes to the hotel 

program.  The new program (12 fewer rooms, reduced square footages, etc.) results in the following 

changes to the trip counts: 

- decrease of 32 daily trips 

- decrease of 1 AM peak hour trips 

- no change in PM peak hour trips 

A memo from Los Angeles Department of Transportation will be issued confirming that the updated 

program results in no change to the conclusions of the traffic study. 

 


















